
YOUR RESPONSE 

MATTERS. 

Shaping your future starts with self-

response to the 2020 Census. 

Hospitals. Emergency services. Schools. 

Roads and highways. 

When you self-respond to the 2020 Census, 

you’re doing your part to make sure Clinton,    

Essex & Franklin Counties are accurately    

counted and funded. 

Even if you have not received a census form 

in the mail, you can still respond by phone 

or online! It’s easy and takes just 10 

minutes. 

To complete the census online, 

visit https://my2020census.gov 

To complete the census by phone, 

call toll-free 844-330-2020 

If you received a census form by 

mail, you may complete it and 

mail it back in provided envelope. 

Are you a seasonal resident? 

Make sure when filling out your census, you respond for the 

residence where you spend the most time out of the year.  

Also, please respond ‘0’ to the census you re-

ceived at the residence where you spend the 

lesser amount of time to ensure a complete 

count is obtained. 

Self-Responding 

Responding to the census does not require a 

visit by a census enumerator. Taking just 10 

minutes out of your day to self-respond by 

mail, phone or online will ensure our commu-

nities receive proper funding and representa-

tion for years to come! 

It’s Safe. 

The U.S. Census Bureau is bound by 

law to protect your answers and keep 

them strictly confidential. 

It Affects Funding. 

If our community is properly counted, 

it can receive the funding it needs 

for schools, emergency services, 

infrastructure, healthcare and more! 

It’s Your Civic Duty. 

No matter which method you 

choose, the census takes only 10 

minutes to complete and will ensure 

our counties are properly counted. 

 

For Special Assistance  

Please Call Our Office at 

(518)563-0028 

Do Your Part. 

Visit https://my2020census.gov 

 

Call toll-free 844-330-2020 

 

If received, complete mailer 


